
Beebe Grade 8 Community Service Learning Project 
 
The 8th grade students, Christine Wang, Allison Yu, Joanne Tang, Jodi 
Tay, Michelle Dang, and Ryan Li presented their community service 
learning project led by Mr. Enwright and Ms. O'Bryan to the Beebe School 
Council and Mayor Christenson.  Their project aims at banning plastic bags 
and straws in Malden.  The group presented research, legislation, and 
alternatives to plastic.  The Mayor was impressed and invited them to the 
city wide meeting on March 18th at the Linden S.T.E.A.M. Academy. 
Please come out and support their advocacy efforts.  
 
 


